
Mike J. MaNna

From: Rachel Hines <eventmanager@pualea-haikumill.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 4:22 PM
To: Mike J. Molina
Subject: Michele McLean

Aloha,

I am writing in regards to Michele McLean’s appointment as Planning Director.
In my experience with her, I have found her to be accessible, responsive and helpful.
I hope to see her reappointed, it would be a shame for the County if she was not.

Thank you for your time,
Rachel Hines
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